From:

To: PI

Subject: 180989/DPP | Extension of yard area including all associated engineering and landscaping works | Unit 1
Stoneywood Park

Date: 04 July 2018 21:37:35

Dear Sir, Madam

While not being one of the notified neighbours I wish to express my objection to this second un-necessary
application by Marwood Group.

As objected to in the precious application by MArwood, I see no reasons to show that there will not be a direct
impact on the environment in Cedar Avenue by removal of existing healthy trees, disruption and removal of the
habitat for wildlife which includes nd different _which will suffer in both
the short and longe term should this application be approved.

In addition as a resident of Cedar Avenue, the current land between the street and the industrial area serves as a
barrier between the residents of Cedar Avenue and this will be directly impacted by approval of the application.

I request this application be refused once more.

Regards

Ken Beaton

12 Cedar Avenue
Stoneywood
Aberdeen



